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20 February, 2018 
 
Dear Mr Rowlands  
 
Petition P-05-779 Compulsory scanning of domestic pets for microchips by 
councils  
 
I refer to your letter dated 25th January 2018 regarding the above. 
 
The Council’s Waste Management Section has discussed the matter with the 
Environmental Health Section and its waste cleansing contractor Biffa, and we can 
confirm that domestic pets will be scanned by the Council’s Environmental Health 
Section from now on.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Dr Gwynne Jones 
Chief Executive 
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